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Monday 19th June 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

The Globe Players visit – Thursday 22nd June 
  

I am writing to inform you that I have arranged for The Globe Players to visit Hazelwick School 
on Thursday 22nd June to deliver an Introduction to Shakespeare performance for Year 7.  
 
The Globe Players are the foremost Shakespeare and Children’s Theatre company in London 
and the South East, and have been bringing high quality, professional live theatre to tens of 
thousands of schools every year for over 50 years. The one-hour performance during lesson 5 
(2pm-3pm) will introduce students to key scenes from a range of Shakespeare’s work and will 
include information about the context of Shakespearean theatre, supporting our current 
schemes of learning on The Tempest and The Magic of Shakespeare’s Theatre. 
 
Students will need to line up in the playground at 1.45pm, for a prompt 2pm start time in 
North Hall. In the event that the show overruns, please be aware that students will be 
dismissed from school slightly later on this day. 
 
We feel strongly that theatre should be an inclusive experience and have ensured that the cost 

of the visit will be covered for all students by the English department. However, if you are in 

the position to be able to make a voluntary contribution of £3 per student, via WisePay, this 

would be gratefully received and help us to fund further enrichment events next year. 

 

I sincerely hope your child enjoys the event and finds it useful for Year 7 English, Drama and 

beyond. 

 
Yours faithfully  
   

   

Miss Bansal 
English 
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